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UPDATE ON PASTOR PFLEGER

As most of you know, the Independent Review Board of the Archdiocese met last
Saturday, November 19%. We believed and hoped that this case would have been
closed at that meeting.

Last night I received word that the Board had not been able to finish reviewing the
material my lawyers submitted proving not only that I am innocent but that it was
impossible to have taken place. Therefore, the Board was continuing the
discussion on December 10%.

While this is disappointing, painful, and to be honest, brings feelings of anger, our
faith reminds that God’s promises may be delayed but it will not be denied. I am
confident that I will be found innocent on the 10™ and will be restored to ministry.
Please know I miss my Saint Sabina Family terribly. But this is the season where
we are reminded that Jesus was born to give us the power to over come the
darkness and bring peace, love, and light.

Remember, we fight to win and it’s not over until we win! See you after the 10!

Father Mike
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